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2 July 1980 

Donald E. Paglia, M.D. 
Pmteesor 
Division of SUr9ica.l Patholoqy 
UCLA 
Cent.er for the Health Soienoea 
Los Angeles, CA 90024 

Dear Don, 

BEST COPY AVAILABLE 

Thank you for your 24 June letter and the old lett.6r to Huqh 
Pratt which is of eonsic!erable interest to zne. 

1 have decided not to seek the Harshallese position but will 
qive it aerioua conaideratioa if reque1ted. As of the moment there 
are no candidates for Dr. Pratt'• position. 

I will not be at the Montreal. wUnqs with th4I exc~tion of 
orae day whAan Batty and I will drive up to attend a 41.nner in the 
nettinq for Dr. Bassi•. It voul.4 be very nice to have you. visit 
us after the Mmtreai ... ting. I ehall be in Dallas, TX the wee..lt 
prior to t.M Montreal JDMtinq at the Intemational Sooiety of 
Experilllent&l Hematology annual 11Htin9. I do hope that Emilh will 
come to Montreal Md of course would. be a welcome guest at 5 Ivy Lane. 

'l'here are many attractive feaeures to the Muahallese proqram, 
in particular the question of Clo-Director with you. I would ~ 
to discuss it more with you but will not actively seek the position. 

wannest personal regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

E. P. Cronkite, M.D. 
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